
1 

Chelmsford & District Table Tennis League – AGM 26th May 2022 
 

General Secretary Report 

 

Last season’s AGM was held much later in the year due to COVID so the Management 

Committee have only met 5 times since then.  There have been no changes in committee 

members since the last AGM. 

Luckily it seems to be business as usual again, with a full league and cup programme 

completed. The running of the league seems to have gone reasonably smoothly with no major 

problems to report. 

Thanks to the rest of the committee for their reports and support 

 

Again thanks to David Porter and Old Chelmsfordians for making their premises available for 

our committee meetings, finals night and the AGM. 

 

Sadly I have to report that since our last AGM one of our Vice Presidents, Colin Wade has 

passed away.  Colin was a big supporter of the league over many years. 

 

Dave Moles 

 


